
Hello everyone.  I made it back from Arizona.  Travel was a little shaky, lots of delays and 
time in airports but it was worth it. I am off to Helena for meeting tomorrow and so I am 
sending out a Sunday Messenger.   Everyone I am sure is gearing up for regional 
competitions, I want to wish you all the best. Please let me know how I can help.   
 
Just a few BPA reminders for the week. 
 

 REGISTRATION.  We currently have 1575 members for this year, down from 
last year!  You can still add students to your roster. We have 3 new secondary 
chapters on board this year.   Encourage your students to continue to recruit 
new members.   

 VIRTUAL PS CHAPTER.  Our post-secondary virtual chapter continues to 
grow.  If you have former students who are attending a post secondary 
institute in MT who would like to continue their involvement in BPA send me 
their contact information.  Thank you.  

 PRESUBMITS.  Remind your students that pre-submits must be submitted in 
PDF format.  I have attached the Pre-Submit guidelines so your students can 
easily submit those necessary documents for their regional competitions.  

That's all I have for you this week.  Have a great week.  Just a reminder on 18 days until 
Christmas.  Ho, Ho, Ho! 
 
Lisa 
 

Lisa Parker 

State Director 
Business Professionals of America 
Montana Association 
(406)579-3697 
lparkermtbpa@gmail.com 
 
"Aspire today.  Inspire tomorrow." 
 
Like us on Facebook--Business Professionals of America--Montana Association 
Follow us on Instagram at BPAMT 

Tweet us @Montana BPA 
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